
As part of our Global Treasures topic this term, Year 5 pupils have visited 
the site in which Shakespeare’s plays would have been performed. They 
deepened their understanding of performance during the Elizabethan era. 

Weekly Newsletter - 12/05/2022
Dear  Parents,
We have come to the end of a very busy 
week here at Star. Our Year 6 pupils and 
staff are delighted to have the SATs 
behind them. I was so proud of every 
single child who arrived early to enjoy a 
SATs boosting breakfast before working 
really hard to complete the tests. Our 
Year 2 children are still doing some tests 
so please keep supporting your child at 
home. Year 1 and a few Year 2’s will 
soon be doing their Phonics Screening 
Check and Year 4 will be completing the 
multiplication times table check. All of 
these are national tests which all 
children in these year groups have to 
complete, so please make sure that your 
child attends school everyday so that we 
can continue to support their learning. 
Next week we will be starting the first of 
the Summer Term Parent Information 
Meetings. These are going to be virtual 
meetings to enable as many parents to 
attend as possible. Please check your 
parentmail account for the meeting links.
Have a wonderful weekend.
Best wishes
Ms Von

Parent Information Meetings (PIMs)
See below for the timings of our Parent Information Meeting.

Please note that all our meetings will be virtual with the links being 
sent out via ParentMail.

Stratford Library Visit
Today some of our pupils visited 

Stratford Library where they were 
able to explore the different 
reading environments and 

discover a world of interesting 
books.

Tuesday 17th May Year 2

Wednesday 18th May Year 3

Thursday 19th May Year 1

Friday 20th May Reception

Monday 23rd May Year 4

Tuesday 24th May Year 5

Wednesday 25th May Nursery




